WFWP Ireland celebrates Eid-ul-Adha with our Muslim sisters and all sisters

Doris McCann
August 29, 2019

We had a beautiful event on 29 August 2019 celebrating Eid-ul-Adha with our Muslim sisters, along with
ladies from Christian, Jewish and other faith backgrounds.

WFWP Ireland co-sponsored the Sisters of Faith for Peace for this event.

We were fortunate to have a very special guest joining us - Ireland's First Lady Sabina Higgins.

We presented her with some gifts to remember this special occasion, and she addressed the group, very
much highlighting the importance of the Millennium Development Goals established by the United
Nations.



We then learned about the work of the Muslim Association of Ireland and about Eid-ul-Adha which we
were celebrating that evening.

We had a great atmosphere already, but the ice-breaker games really had us in stitches, and it was
wonderful that Mrs. Higgins also took part in the guessing game.

A big Thank you to our host, the ladies of Tallaght Mosque (Muslim Association of Ireland) who had
prepared a fabulous celebration dinner with which we concluded the evening program.

We also raised €100 through the donation box which will be donated to a children's charity working with
orphans.
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